
 
 
 

 
 

ACTIVITY REPORT 2018 
 

During 2018 we mostly concentrated on education, supporting students at 
universities and helping with exam fees at GCSC and A levels. A special 
thank you is given to all the kind knitters, enabling us to distribute much 

needed jumpers, cardigans, hats and scarves. Ploughing, as usual, was a 
great success towards providing food for many families with small children. 

We also would like to express our gratitude to both young and regular 
volunteers who assisted in the local schools and  community.  Donations of 

food, medicine, water, shoes, school uniforms counted among  our 
activities too. A community sewing group received fabrics and a sewing 

machine, hence providing them with a small income. All in all, again, a very 
busy year with three months of local presence to instigate and supervise 

the many projects personally.  

 
 

On behalf of all at SHIP our sincerest thanks for all the support 
received, past and present.  
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